
From: Provost & Vice President for Academic Affairs <Provost@csusb.edu>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 10:29 AM 
To: Colleagues <colleagues@groups.csusb.edu> 
Subject: Revision: Interim Dean of the College of Extended and Global Education 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
  
I am happy to announce that Joseph Shapiro has agreed to serve as the Interim Dean of the 
College of Global and Extended Education. He brings decades of experience in international and 
continuing education to our campus. Most recently, he served as the Associate Vice President 
of Extension and International Programs at Cal State Fullerton. He retired from San Diego State 
University as the Dean of the College of Extended Studies. 
  
Dr. Shapiro will serve in this capacity until a permanent dean has been appointed to replace Dr. 
Tatiana Karmanova, who will be retiring from her position on Aug. 1, 2022. 
  
Please join me in welcoming Dr. Shapiro to our campus.  
  
Best,  
Shari  

 
Shari McMahan 
Ph.D. Provost and Vice President, Academic Affairs 
  
 


